
Belnap Family Organization 
Officers and Family Representatives Meeting 

21 Sep 2019 
 
Meeting commenced at 2:00 p.m. Mountain time  
 
Attendees: BFO officers and approx. eight family reps. 
 
Opening Prayer: Larry Julian 
 
2020 Reunion: Kirk led a discussion on possibilities for the 2020 BFO reunion 

• Kirk reported that he did not find strong support for reunion in Nauvoo, with one maybe 
• Matt and Julie shared that some family members responded positively to the idea 
• Brent reported that support from Hyrum branch was limited and suggested it might be better 

for an off-year undertaking, likewise for McBride monument  
• Brent reviewed some of the more popular reunions in the past, including Lagoon with potluck in 

1997 
• Kirk suggested possibility of a reunion with a DNA theme for 2020 
• Venue discussion included possibility of Pioneer Village (but cost is an issue) 
• Brent suggest possibility of U. of U. 
• Kirk had to excuse himself and subsequent discussion led to the suggestion that each send in 

a prioritized list of preferred venues and ideas for the reunion. 

 


